
Hi Mick, 

 

Sorry for the delay. 

 

Following my joint visit to the Thornfield caravan Park I have no objections to the removal of the 

licensing condition to reduce the distance between caravans providing a suitable fire risk assessment is 

conducted and any temporary structures such as decking platforms or sheds do not further reduce the 

agreed distances. 

 

Regards 

 

 

 
 

 

Watch Manager  

Alan Priestley 

Fire Safety Inspector 

W36 St Annes 

Lancashire Fire and Rescue Service 

01253-716726 

Mobile 07920786805 

Internal 2-3631/2 

alanpriestley@lancsfirerescue.org.uk 
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